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To the First Deputy Prime Minister  
of Russian Federation, 

Chairman of the Marine Board 
of the Russian Government 

 

S.B. IVANOV 
 

Dear Sergey Borisovich! 
 

Members of “Clean city”, the action group of public associations and political 
parties of Tuapse city addressed me on behalf of the people of Tuapse city and Tuapse 
region, asking to support their Appeal to you (out. № 37 from 14.05.2007) as the First 
Deputy Prime Minister of Russian Federation and a Chairman of the Marine Board of 
the Russian Government regarding the solution of sanitary, environmental and socio-
economical problems of Tuapse city and Tuapse region of Krasnodar Territory. 

The said Appeal is directly linked with the implementation of the non-state 
investment YACONTO Integrated Program for the construction of a «Commercial 
Black Sea port YACONTO» in Tuapse region of Krasnodar Territory, creation  of a 
Tuapse Naval Base for basing and reparation of Russian Black Sea Fleet ships 
(including those subject to withdrawal from Ukraine) and creation of a single 
production, transport and social infrastructure for the «YACONTO Port» and the TNB. 

I ask you to review and support the enclosed Appeal together with a Letter I 
previously sent to you (out. № KHAN-1482/GD from 10.05.2007), which is fully  
in line with the State interests and the Russian President V.V. Putin’s Message to the 
Federal Assembly from 26.04.2007. 
 

Attachment: 3 documents on 8 pages. 

Best regards, 
 

Vice Chairman of the Committee 
of SD for constitutional legislation 
and State building 

 

 
 
 
 

A.N. Kharitonov 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


